Frum: To: Ce: Subject	VISEK I I Mas (CAB TIMMERMANS)  (CAB TIMMERMANS)  RE: Thanks for a good meeting—and power SAVE THE DATE
Date: Attachments:	jeudi 17 juin 202 09-11-18 image002.pog
	makovedut
Dear	
Once again, thanks you very much for the good meeting.	
As regards the date, would it be possible to come back to it in September when we have a clearer picture of travel restrictions and therefore of travel plans?	
All the best,	

Lukas

Sent: Wednesday, Irine 16, 2021 8 49 AM To: TIMMERMANS Frans (CAR-TIMMERMANS

CC; VISEK Lukes [CAR-TIMMERMANS]

Subject: Thanks for a good, meeting - and please SAVE THE DATE

Dear Executive Vice-President Timmermans

On behalf of AnimalhealthEurope, AVEC, CLITRAVI, COPA COGECA, COTANCE, EDA, EFFAB, EURO FOIE GRAS, FEFAC,

FEFANA, FUREUROPE and UECBV I would like to thank you for the positive and constructive meeting we had on 31<sup>st</sup> of May 2021. As highlighted during the meeting we find that it is of huge importance that we continue to exchange knowledge and ideas, and we would like to initiate an ongoing open dialogue between you and the livestock sector to facultate this

We would appreciate it if you would SAVE THE DATE:

7<sup>th</sup> December 2021

for your participation in the first European Livestock Summit. Our objective with this summit, is that each sector can present solutions and options that they could implement to get closer to climate neutrality, while preserving financial margins and competitiveness—and more importantly our high EU standards. Further details on the summit will be provided after the summer break.

Attached you find a fact sheet showing why the European Livestock Sector must be recognised as a partner to build a comprehensive sustainable future for Europe

We are looking forward to hearing from you regarding your participation In the summit in December Kind regards

AVFC: